Press Release………….

Georgetown IN

Prestige Enterprises of Indiana acquires S&W Collision Center

Prestige Enterprises of Indiana announced today 7/9/2007 that it has acquired S&W Collision Center and Rhino Linings of Georgetown, IN.

According to Carl Samuels, Operations Manager, for Prestige Auto Body Repair, Prestige Enterprises has concluded the purchase of S&W Collision Center and Rhino Linings of Georgetown, IN. We are very excited to have been able to secure this purchase. Over the past 10 years Pat Greene has built this facility into a market leader based on quality and customer service. We look forward to moving this facility into its next decade of growth. We believe that with our knowledge of O.E.M. (Original Equipment Manufactures) both domestic and foreign procedures and requirements we can offer a local alternative to those who have felt the need to visit a dealership either in Southern Indiana or Louisville to obtain a factory quality and structurally sound repair after their vehicle has been involved in a collision. 

Asked about a possible facility name change, Mr. Samuels acknowledged that at some future date they would like to move to the Prestige Auto Body Repair name, but for now they are more than content with the S&W Collision Center name based on the marketplace recognition and previous customer experiences. 
For information visit our website: www.swcollisioncenter.com
Email: info@swcollisioncenter.com  ,  csamuels@swcollisioncenter.com
